Shawn O'Neil

From: Mulligan, David (PHMSA) <david.mulligan@dot.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2017 4:.03 PM

To: Shawn O'Neil

Subject: RE: SFPP Inquiries

Shawn,

Answers to your questions are as follows:

1. Isit the Pipeline Operators responsibility in conducting the Emergency Flow Restriction Device Studies?
> VYes, it is the responsibility of the pipeline operator to conduct these studies.
2. Isthe Milepost 23.4 Willamette River crossing referenced in the 8.25.2016 referring to the Willamette River
Crossing here in Wilsonville? If not what location of the river are we talking about.
» This Willamette River crossing is in Wilsonville.

Dave

From: Shawn O'Neil [mailto:smo@shawnoneil.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 3:12 PM

To: Mulligan, David (PHMSA) <david.mulligan@dot.gov>
Subject: RE: SFPP Inquiries

Dave:
Thank you. Can you confirm two items for me today? | want to make sure | am correct.

1. lIsit the Pipeline Operators responsibility in conducting the Emergency Flow Restriction Device Studies?
2. Isthe Milepost 23.4 Willamette River crossing referenced in the 8.25.2016 referring to the Willamette River
Crossing here in Wilsonville? If not what location of the river are we talking about.

Shawn M. O’Neil

8755 SW Citizens Drive, Suite 202
Wilsonville, Oregon 97070
503.570.8755
smo(@shawnoneil.com
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